Hardin County Board of Education Special Meeting

December 10, 2008  -5:00PM

65 W.A. Jenkins Road

Elizabethtown, KY 42701

1. Call to Order  

Chairperson Kay Sharon called the meeting to order.

The following board members were present:

Kay Sharon, Scott Tubbs, Jo Emary, Suzy Broadwater and Charlie Wise

2. Discussion and decision regarding advertisement in consideration of growth nickel tax  

The ad will read "The Hardin County Board of Education will hold a public hearing in the Hardin County Board of Education Board Room, 65 W. A. Jenkins Road, on December 29, 2008, at 6:00 p.m. to hear public comments regarding consideration of a tax levy on real property.  The proposed non-recallable tax levy would be collected during the 2009 tax collection period.  The money generated from this 5.6 cents non-recallable tax levy would be for the sole purpose of preparing facilities for projected new student growth and currency facility needs.  Based on the current property assessment, the revenue expected to be produced is $2,699,992 that can only be used for facilities.  The public is encouraged to attend.

Order #9854 - Primary Motion Passed:  After a lengthy discussion, approval of the attached display type advertisement of not less than twelve (12) column inches regarding consideration of a proposed 5.6 cents tax levy on real property published at least twice for two (2) consecutive weeks, in the newspaper of largest circulation in the county, passed with a motion by Ms. Jo Emary and a second by Ms. Suzanne Broadwater.  

Ms. Suzanne Broadwater    Yes

Ms. Jo Emary              Yes

Ms. Kay Sharon            Yes

Mr. Scott Tubbs           No

Mr. Charlie Wise          No

3. Discussion regarding RFP's for renovations at Radcliff Middle School  

After a brief discussion, the board decided they did have enough information to select an architect for the renovations at Radcliff Middle School and did not need the Architect Firms to make presentations.  A decision will be made regarding the architect firm in January.

4. Adjourn  

Order #9855 - Primary Motion Passed:  There being no further business, approval to adjourn the meeting passed with a motion by Ms. Jo Emary and a second by Ms. Suzanne Broadwater.  

Ms. Suzanne Broadwater    Yes

Ms. Jo Emary              Yes

Ms. Kay Sharon            Yes

Mr. Scott Tubbs           Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          Yes

_____________________________________

Chairperson

_____________________________________

Superintendent

